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Minute of the AGM on 24th September 2024, Rimbleton Primary School

Present: Shelley Neatham – Chairperson, Wendy Clark – Treasurer, Jaci Balfour, Kerrie Swan, Emma Cwiklinski, Anne-Marie Jeans, Eva Balfour, Andrea Gordon – Head teacher, Larissa Morrison – Depute Head teacher, Kelly Miller – Principal Teacher
 
	Agenda Item
	Discussion
	Action

	1. Welcome & Introductions
	Andrea/Shelley welcomed everyone to the AGM and al introduced themselves.  
	


	2. Apologies
	Craig and Barry passed on their apologies 
	

	3. Election of Office Bearers  
	At each AGM office bearers are elected for the coming academic year.

The office bearers elected for year 2024/2025 were:

Kerry Swan – Chairperson
Wendy Clark – Treasurer
Emma Cwiklinski – Depute Treasurer
Anne-Marie Jeans – Secretary 

	

	4. Head Teachers update 


	Andrea invited Eva Balfour, Primary 7 Pupil & Digital Leader to provide a demo of the draft Pupil and Parent Friendly School Improvement Plan.  The pupils have been working with the staff to develop a more interactive School Improvement Plan which will be issued to the wider Prarent body when it is finalised.  

Andrea advised of the recent visit from Cabinet Secretary for Education, Jenny Gilruth MSP.  Rimbleton Primary School was selected due to the work which has been undertaken in relation to numeracy and digital learning.  

Eva reminded the group on the upcoming Primary 7 MacMillan Coffee morning on Friday 27th September where everyone is welcome.  

	

	5. Treasures Update 
	Wendy advised the current Parent Partnership balance was £806.90

We discussed the recent event which was the Silent Disco held at the end of the last academic year.  This event is not only to celebrate the end of year but also to welcome the Nursery children who will be transitioning into Primary 1.  

The figures from the disco were:

Expenditure £559.76
Takings £455.00

	

	6. Future Event Planning 
	It was agreed to host a Halloween Disco and planning activities will commence before communicating this with the wider parent body.

Christmas event ideas and future fundraising ideas were discussed and we agreed to meet separately to discuss this further on 22nd October, 6pm, Rimbleton Primary School.  

	

	7. Date/Time of Next Meeting 
	The next Parent Partnership termtime meeting will take place on Tuesday 26th November, 6pm, Rimbleton Primary School.  

	



